
From: Louise Raven  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 2:35 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: water right fee 
 
I have a water right but it is small and it would cost me a lot less than $100 per year to just pump the 
same amount of irrigation water from my well.   Not a good idea.   Louise Raven, 48000 East Pine Creek, 
Halfway, Oregon 97834 
 


